
Lode Tennis Club 

 

The Twenty Seventh Annual General Meeting of the club 

 will be held at 7.30pm at 19 Abbey Lane, 

Lode on Tuesday 3 October 2023. 

 

All members are welcome to attend.  It would be helpful if you could 

contact Jeff Kempster on 812194 if you intend come along to the AGM. 
 

Agenda 

 

1. Election of the Committee of Management and the officers. 

 

2. Matters arising from the minutes of the Annual General Meeting held on 

13 September 2022. 

 

3. Amendments to the Constitution proposed by the management committee to be 

ratified: 

  

a) The words “The AGM shall be held once a year in September” be deleted and 

replaced with “The AGM shall be held once a year in September or October”.  

 

4. To receive the Treasurer’s Report. 

 

5. To set membership fees for the forthcoming year. 

 

6. Any other business. 

 

 

Chairmans’s Report 
 

The tennis club continues to thrive with membership numbers standing at 56 which equates to 

at least 87 players (down from 90 last year).  

 

The club’s finances are still very healthy, and we are now endeavouring to build up funds for 

the long term towards major resurfacing projects that are expected to be necessary eventually. 

 

The court and fencing are still looking extremely good,  -  our thanks go to the dedicated 

members who assist with the ongoing maintenance tasks. 

 

If you have any items that you would like to add to the above draft Agenda for the AGM, or if 

you would like to attend the AGM, or if you would like to join the committee of management 

and help with the running of the tennis club please contact Jeff Kempster as soon as possible, 

preferably no later than 26 September 2023. 

   

Any views you may have about the running of the club and/or any constructive suggestions for 

improvements would also be most welcome. 

Jeff Kempster        Chairman 

01223 812194 


